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To,  

Dr. Satish S. Patil,  

 

Department of Environmental Science,  

Dr Babasaheb Ambedkar Marathwada University, Aurangabad- 431004, 

 Maharashtra, India.  

 

  Subject: MBSI Fellowship Award 

 

Dear Dr. Satish S. Patil,  

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Microbiologists Society, India has resolved to confer on you 

“MBSI Fellowship” in recognition to your extraordinary work in environmental microbiology and 

contribution to academics. Please accept our heartiest congratulations. 

 

The award will carry a memento, and citation. The date of the award distribution programme will be 

communicated to you shortly. 

 

Kindly confirm the acceptance. 

 

With kind regards.  

Yours sincerely,  

          

Dr. A. M. Deshmukh    

   

  




